
 
From: David M Dinn [mailto:david.dinn@gte.net]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 4:19 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Regulatory Notice 09-25 

Besides being ludicrous, involving B/Ds in non-security activity would a management nightmare, 
 reduce choice and end up being anti-consumer. 
  
David M Dinn, CLU, ChFC, MSFS 
2625 N Meridian Street             
Suite 202 
Indianapolis, IN  46208 
317 925 5433 
  
 


